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Thank you to all who have put so much valued time and effort into the Civic Center project. I see 

a civic center as a focal point in our town that is to serve not only our youth but the community 

as a whole. Which is why I am for finding a new location away from the school and park, as it 

will add to the congestion, we already battle due to poor infrastructure. I would like to see a 

location that would help to spread out the community events to include all neighborhoods in our 

beloved city.  

 

Washington School does not have the space to accommodate parking, that may present an issue 

much like the Shane Center currently is to the surrounding neighborhood. 

 

This is why I would like for you to strongly consider M street Park. This location is near Caslens 

Living Center for seniors to enjoy and would help bridge a gap for people living in Green Acres 

subdivision. I also believe this will help alleviate congestion with the railroad tracks as most of 

our issues are with people traveling south across the tracks towards town center and businesses 

during peak times. It would qualify for the 4 million in grants, which is less money to raise 

privately or in taxes and has room for expansion. Lastly, I would like to note that this would 

bring much needed infrastructure for the surrounding neighbor hoods by providing sidewalks and 

bringing back a bike path for the patrons of the civic center to get to and from safely.  

 

Thank you again for your consideration. You are appreciated.  

 

Brianna  

 


